

3125 Portia Street | P.O. Box 83581 • Lincoln, Nebraska 68501-3581 | P: 402.476.2729 • F: 402.476.6454 | www.lpsnrd.org

Memorandum – (updated)

Date: November 13, 2018

To: Board of Directors

From: David Potter, Assistant General Manager

RE: Land Resources Subcommittee – Surface Water Quality BMP Cost-share Applications

The District has received five additional cost-share applications for fall work, totaling \$29,842.10. The applications are for conservation work located in the Western portion of District. According to the July 1, 2018 Surface Water Quality BMP Cost-Share Program budget (which consists of FY'19 budgeted amounts, the allocated funds, obligated dollars, and available funds), the western portion is not over obligated and there is still available funds for conservation work. A map of the locations is attached.

The applications are for:

- Allan & Judy Pearson, NW ¼ 17-13-7 Saunders Co., terraces/waterways \$10,000 Western Portion
- Ron McGill, NW ¼ 25-12-8 Lancaster Co., grassed waterways \$4,470 Western Portion
- Shane & Pamela Cuttlers, NE 1/4 SE 1/4 1-11-5 Lancaster Co., sediment basin \$2,717 Western Portion
- Henry & Tami Waechter, SW ¼ 36-11-7 Lancaster Co., grassed waterways \$9,065 Western Portion
- Larry Schildt, NW ¼ SE ¼ 2-10-4, Seward Co., terraces/tile outlet \$3,590.10 Western Portion

The applications are being reviewed by the District's Western Review Group and will be brought to the Board of Directors for their consideration at the November 14th meeting.



